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INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY RIGHTS CELL

Intellectual property rights are the rights constituted for protecting the research innovations and 

inventions by individuals and industries. The strength of the constitution is based on maintaining 

the rights and duties of the constitution. Also, it is the new products and innovations that have to 

be maintained as the property of the inventor.

MAJOR ACHIEVEMENTS OF IPR CELL 2023-24

 Intellectual Property Rights Awareness Programme

 Financial Support from Intellectual Property Rights Information Centre (IPRIC - 

Kerala),  KSCSTE : Rs. 20,000/- 

REPORT

Intellectual Property Rights Awareness Programme

Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) Cell of the college organized an Intellectual Property Rights 

Awareness Programme on 15th March, 2024. The objective of the programme was to foster a 

comprehensive understanding of intellectual property concepts and their significance. The 

resource person for the programme was Adv. Febin James, Trademark & GI Attorney Advocate, 

High Court of Kerala and Partner – Legalities IP Services, Thrissur. As an outcome of the 

workshop, the participants got awareness and understanding of different forms of intellectual 

property like patents, trademarks, copyrights, and trade secrets and  gained insights into 

integrating intellectual property concepts into their academic curriculum. Adv. Febin emphasized 

the role of intellectual property in protecting and promoting innovation, empowerment of the 

students and professionals with knowledge on leveraging intellectual property for 

entrepreneurship, innovation, and commercialization of ideas.  76 participants, including faculty 

and post graduate students participated in the programme. 



Brochure of the Awareness Programme on IPR



Geo-tagged photograph of the Awareness Programme on IPR

Financial Support from Intellectual Property Rights Information Centre (IPRIC - Kerala),  

KSCSTE

In the year 2023-24 IPR Cell submitted a proposal for financial support to Intellectual Property 

Rights Information Centre (IPRIC - Kerala),  KSCSTE for conducting a workshop on IPR and 

got approval for an amount Rs. 20,000/- for organizing the workshop in the academic year 2024-

25. 

Bishop Chulaparambil Memorial College, Kottayam always recognizes the change taking place 

in all sectors which emphasize the need for a change in the research and innovation. The college 

always encourages the research activities of the faculty and students. It’s a the need of each 

individual to keep their intellectual property as their own.

To enlighten the society and the members of our institution about the Intellectual Property 

Rights, the college plans to organize a Workshop on Intellectual Property Rights in association 



with Intellectual Property Rights Information Centre (IPRIC - Kerala), KSCSTE  in the academic 

year 2024-25.


